
COURTESY NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION 
EASTPOINTE HIGH SCHOOL GOVERNING BOARD 

This Courtesy Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the Eastpointe High School Governing 
Board members will be attending a meeting with the Arizona State Board for Charter Schools to 
review an amendment request unrelated to Eastpointe High School. This meeting is not a public 
meeting of the Board, and the Board will not be taking action regarding any business of the 
Eastpointe High School Board. 

Location: 
Meeting via Google Meet 

Date and Time: 
April 26, 2023 
2:00 P.M. to 3:30 P.M. 

DATED AND POSTED this 25th day of April, 2023 

By:______________________ 
James Meehan 
Chief Executive Officer 
Board President 
Eastpointe High School Governing Board 
480-377-4369


